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I strongly encourage you to stop logging native forests in NSW. We lost so much valuable 
habitats and biodiversity in the 2019-2020 bushfires that we must protect what remains. I 
beseech you to not only consider the plants, animals and birds in these areas but also to think of 
what we are leaving our children, their children and beyond. The swift parrot is critically 
endangered, for one, and if we log their habitat, they are gone forever. Please protect these 
forests, birds and animals for future generations. Thank you 


